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Virulent Newcastle Disease Poster
The most recent virulent Newcastle disease outbreak in the US was in 2002 in 
California. In May of 2018, it returned to that state, and the number of cases is 
now up to 340 in exhibition poultry and 5 in commercial poultry. In addition, 
Newcastle disease is now part of the NPIP compartmentalization program 
guidelines, and as a result the GPLN has decided to include this disease in our 
series of educational posters. It is at the printer now, and should be available 
for pick-up or shipment by the end of February.  
 
If you have not placed an order already and would like to order posters for 
your company, please contact Len Chappell or Bethany Coggin at 
lchappell@gapoultrylab.org or bcoggin@gapoultrylab.org. 
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JANUARY 16-17TH:  STEVE 

THOMASON AND DOUG BRITTON 

WITH GEORGIA TECHNOLOGY 

RESEARCH INSTITUTE 

JANUARY 18TH:  COWETA COUNTY 

HOME SCHOOL GROUP 

T O U R S ,  V I S I T O R S ,  &  C O M M U N I T Y  O U T R E A C H

Check out the progress on the diorama industrial park! We have a brand new rendering plant! 

Students from Coweta Home School Group creating their models of Salmonella.


